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PRESS RELEASE 

 

A35 Brebemi: Tariff Increase 

Brescia, 8 August 2024 – As a result of the Interministerial Decree issued on 2 August 2024 by 

the Minister of Infrastructure and Transport in agreement with the Minister of the Economy and 

Finance, tariffs along the A35 Brebemi motorway have increased by 12.11%, both for light and 

heavy vehicles, starting from 8 August 2024. 

The Interministerial Decree was issued in execution of the Lazio Regional Administrative Court 

rulings no. 3385/2024 and no. 3386/2024, which upheld the appeals filed by Brebemi in relation 

to the lack of tariff increases for the years 2022 and 2023. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Investor Relations 

Alberto Algisi – alberto.algisi@brebemi.it; +39 030 2926311 

Info stampa:  

Consilium Comunicazione  

Andrea Cucchetti – acucchetti@consiliumcom.it; +39 349 5554664 
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